
Subject: CPE at NYP – New York Presbyterian 
 
Good afternoon: 
  
I am the CPE registrar at NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital (NYP). I am writing to inform you of our CPE 
opportunities. 
 
NYP is an accredited ACPE System Center with CPE groups and clinical placements at many of our NYP 
locations. 
We are accepting applications to our CPE programs that include: 
 

• Full-Time 12-Month Residency Program: This yearlong program begins in August 2023 and ends 
in August 2024. Applicants must have successfully completed at least one unit of ACPE-
accredited CPE. The priority deadline is December 1st. 

• Full-Time Summer Unit Internship: The dates for this full-time 11-week unit are May 22 - August 
4, 2023.  The priority deadline is December 1st.  

Our pastoral care team is multi-faith and dynamic, and our educators are seasoned ACPE-certified 
professionals.  NYP chaplains play an essential role in providing for the religious, spiritual, and existential 
needs of a widely diverse population of patients and families from all religions and cultures. 
 
To apply and for further information, you can visit our website at Clinical Pastoral Education | NewYork-
Presbyterian (nyp.org) and contact me at cpe@nyp.org. 
 
With appreciation,  
 
Karen Berdecia 
Karen Berdecia 
Administrative Business Associate/Registrar 
Pastoral Care & Education Department 
NYP Mobile: 646-527-0371 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
NewYork-Presbyterian l Weill Cornell Medical Center 
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